
 
 
September 13, 2024 

Stephen E. Raines 
Executive Director 
Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission 

Re: 2024-2025 Import Agreement – H3 Amendment Request 

Dear Stephen, 

Bionomics has a client with a large amount of old H-3 Sources that we will be sending to WCS for 
disposal.  When we put together our Import agreement for this year, we included a little over 5,000 
curies of H3.  This effort for disposal of H3 has grown and we now have almost 7,000 curies of H3, for 
which we have approval from WCS for burial pending an Import Agreement. 

Every year we estimate in advance our needs for the following year and typically use up most all of 
the activity and volume requested.  We don’t speculate on our needs and this upcoming year is no 
different.     

We need to amend our 2024-2025 Import Agreement to include a total of 7,100 curies.  This is an 
additional 1,100 curies to our current application of 6,000 curies.   

Please let me know if you can accommodate this request and if there is anything we need to provide. 

Sincerely, 

 

John McCormick 
Vice President 
Bionomics, Inc. 

 

 


